
Combined Authority Board 24 March 2021 (reconvened 26 
March 2021) 
 

Item 3.6: Independent Commission on Climate Change Interim Report 
 

Proposed amendment from Cllr Van de Weyer 
 
 
The Combined Authority Board is recommended to: 
 

a) welcome the initial report of the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Independent 

Commission on Climate (CPICC) and formally thank the Chair and members of the 

Commission for their work so far; 

 

b) accept develop a response to the Commission recommendations in principle, 

pending an assessment of their implementation, carried out with the 

engagement of member councils and the Business Board, to be considered at an 

early future meeting of the Board. 

 
c) without prejudice to that full response, to: 

 
i. immediately release £50,000 of revenue funding to provide support to 

the CPICC Fenland Peat Committee in the coming financial year; and 
 

ii. Commission officers to commence preparatory work for the formation 
of the Climate Cabinet (as described in the CPICC report), as part of 
Overarching Recommendation 1. 
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